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DATE: March 10, 2021 
 
TO: Human Services Commission Members 
 
FROM: Alex O’Reilly, Human Services Manager, 425-452-2824 

Human Services Division 
Parks & Community Services Department 
 

 
Agenda Items for March 16, 2021 Commission Meeting 
 
Human Services Needs Experienced by Bellevue School District (BSD) Students and Families 
 
The Human Services Commission has requested more information about the needs of Bellevue students 
and their families.  At this meeting, several staff who work directly with this population will provide their 
perspectives about these needs particularly during the pandemic:  
 

• Liliana Godinez is the BSD staff person who works with students and families experiencing 
homelessness as well as those students in the foster care system.  She will also provide some 
comments about the needs BSD staff are seeing in the Family Connections Centers. 

• Cecelia Martinez-Vasquez and Jeannie Anderson are both City of Bellevue staff who work in the 
BSD in the City’s Wraparound Services Program. 

 
 

Each of the speakers will describe their specific roles in the BSD and summarize some the needs and 
barriers to accessing serves that students and families are experiencing.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 


